
Need help with your FAFSA application? Have questions about financial aid? Join 
MGA's Office of Financial Aid (OFA) at an upcoming Spring 2023 Financial Aid 
Awareness event!  

OFA will speak with students on all MGA campuses regarding the 2023-2024 FAFSA 
application and provide them with financial aid brochures and other pertinent 

https://www.mga.edu/financial-aid/index.php

